2019-DA-05662-F

From: Kent Burton

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 2:23 PM

To: 'brian klippenstein@osec.usda.gov<mailto:brian klippenstein@osec.usda.gov>"'
<brian klippenstein@osec.usda.gov<mailto:brian.klippenstein@osec.usda.gov>>
Subject: Atlantic Pipeline Project

Hi Brian,

Downey Magallanes suggested I send you a note. As perhaps she reported, executives from Dominion and I had a
very productive meeting with her and acting Deputy Secretary Jim Cason yesterday to try to sort through some
regulatory issues at Interior that are slowing the permitting of the Atlantic Coast Pipeline Project (ACP). ACP is a
$5-plus billion pipeline that will create thousands of jobs and transport over 1.5 Bcf gas/day and is considered a
major infrastructure initiative by the Trump Administration. We’ve got some headaches at USDA as well. Is there a
chance you might be available for a meeting next week to talk through some of the challenges we’re facing?

Will be respectful of your time and be flexible per your availability.
Many thanks.

Kent Burton

Kent Burton

National Environmental Strategies
2600 Virginia Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20037

@nes-dc.com<mailto nes-dc.com>

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law
and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
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